
Dear Sir/Madam, 

We welcome any changes that will make the reporting of PAYE more efficient. 

However, we would have concerns, in particular in a company which run two separate payrolls – 

 One for senior staff and one for less senior staff.

 Different staff members are responsible for each payroll and neither have access to each
other records.

If you give permission under PAYE ROS access for the filing of payroll records then both records for 

both senior and other staff can be viewed.  This is a breach of confidentiality and will lead to major 

issues. 

We would like this issue to be addressed i.e. multiple users have access to ROS without each 

knowing what details are submitted relating to employees i.e. in the above scenario the staff 

member filing the less senior  staff payroll would not be able to view the payroll records of senior 

staff. 

We hope you will take on board our concerns and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 

any queries. 

Kind regards, 

 Caroline 

Caroline McCleane 

O'Connell Meskill & Company 

Chartered Accountants 

2nd Floor Station House 

Railway Square 

Waterford City 

Telephone: +353 (0)51 873 985 

Fax: +353 (0)51 870 358 

E-mail: cmccleane@oconnellmeskill.ie 

Web Site: www.oconnellmeskill.ie 
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